PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES
DATE: February 7, 2008
TIME; 3:00 – 4:00

LOCATION:  Room 409

Members Present: Humberto Sale, Gil Rodriguez, Richard Livingston, Gail Newman, Erlinda Jones, Curtis Corlew, Kathy Cullar, Margaret Hertstein. 

	Item #
	Topic/Activity
	NOTES

	1. 
	Announcements
	· The committee membership has been updated onto the website. Still trying to obtain hard evidence of the RP award. An email was sent to the RP president, Ken Meehan.

	2.
	Updates from Working Group-Strategic vs Master Plan
	Margaret and Erlinda reported on the group’s research on the definition of Strategic Planning vs. Master Planning.
· A master plan is long term.  

· A strategic plan is short term.  Usually 3 years with yearly updates.  To reach goals, initiatives and/or a vision from the college president could be provided.  Input from specific college groups such as management council, classified senate and department chairs may shape the president’s immediate goal.  

Humberto reported that the environmental scan will fit into the timeline for 3 year strategic planning.  A scan in planned for Spring 2009. Peter and Dan have indicated a strategic plan should be written Spring 2009 for Fall 2009 implementation.
Currently the college initiative is persistence.  This initiative could be one of several strategic initiatives in our plan.  



	3.
	Priorities for the Semester
	· Revise annual  Program Review progress report templates– Gil
· RAP and program review/planning: For program improvement/development proposals, programs must have tied the proposal to their program review/plan or annual update. Who is checking that this has been done? Bruce Cutler has done this in the past – need to confirm with Bruce.

· Finalize Student Services Program Review –SP08 TLP feedback options?
· Review SGC Charges for Planning Committee
· Bring Strategic Planning definitions – Erlinda, Margaret &Ruth

· Review the district Strategic Plan

· Work on communication


	4.
	Communication
	Humberto asked group to report to other college groups on on-going planning activities.  

Gail suggested the put important activities in the LMC enews with link to planning site.


